
Training Announcement 

Dear Church Elder Caregivers, 

We are excited to announce a special training session designed specifically for our cherished 

elder caregivers. This training will equip you with valuable skills and knowledge to enhance the 

care you provide to our senior members. 

Training Details: 

• Date: Saturday, March 25, 2023 

• Time: 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM 

• Location: Fellowship Hall, Our Church 

The session will cover important topics such as: 

• Effective Communication with Seniors 

• Understanding Common Health Issues 

• Emotional Support Strategies 

We encourage all elder caregivers to attend this essential training. Lunch will be provided. Please 

RSVP by March 18, 2023. 

Thank you for your dedication and service to our church community! 

Blessings, 

The Church Leadership Team 


